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Tue, Feb 26, 2019 at 1:52 PMnbeety
To: leinen@monterey.org

Please forward to the Planning Commission and the Wireless Ordinance Subcommittee. Thank you. 

Dear Planning Commission and Wireless Subcommittee Members:

The Marin County Board of Supervisors is considering the issue of small cells and 5G.

Attached are three letters from attorney Harry Lehmann to the County covering different aspects of this issue. Mr.
Lehmann also testified to a legislative committee on impacts from Senate Bill 649 which was about 4G/5G small cell
towers.

Sincerely,

Nina Beety

3 attachments

Harry Lehmann Feb. 4 Marin BOS 1.pdf 
520K
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